
 

 

HPHC Seattle: Dr. Luanne Abraham Rouse, ACLC National co-chair is visiting 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
March 18, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Thank you for all those who prayed for our brother Ted Casten who transitioned to spirit world. I was told 

by his family that they will have the Seonghwa and funeral service for Ted on April 2, 2022. Please mark 

it on your calendar and join us in celebrating Ted's life. 

 

Dr. Luanne Abraham Rouse, ACLC National co-chair and Subregion 5 Christian Clergy representative 

leader, is visiting Seattle. He arrived last night March 17 and will be here until tomorrow, March 19. 

Today he met with 3 Christian pastor couples - Rev. Stephen and Florence Gituma, Bishop Enoch and 

Paula Yisrael and Bishop Lawrence and Audrey White. They were all very gruitful meetings. I will share 

report probably on Sunday during testimony time. 

 

Tomorrow morning we will be meeting with Bishop Lamont and Felicia Williams of Restoration Life 

Church. Then from 12 noon, we will have our outreach team meeting. If you are interested in Clergy 

outreach, please come and join the meeting. 

 

I would like to encourage all of you to keep praying for peace and unity and for healing. 

 

I am ending my letter here. God bless you all! 

 

With Bishop Lawrence and First Lady Audrey 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 

 

Heavenly Parent's Holy Community in Seattle 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


